
Transition Task Force  
Public Safety Subcommittee 

Minutes from 
June 1, 2012 

 
 

1. Draft Rules & Regulations 
a. Still a work in progress; but we should have a document to review soon. 
b. Will need to be approved by the authority having jurisdiction January 1, 2013. 

2. CAD/RMS status. 
a. One more system to review.  Will have recommendations and cost 

projections in two weeks. 
b. PD needs to meet with Bobo Gregory for PFD and Frank Setnicky for PFARS 

to make sure the new system will provide what these two agencies need in 
way of reports, etc. 

c. Cost range now is $85K to $400K, plus yearly maintenance fees. 
3. WPCS report update. 

a. Handout provided (attached).  Centered around working off of PU’s new 
radio system.  Due to coverage area and other factors this will not be an 
option. 

b. Need WPCS to come back and tie their prior report in to this so we can 
develop a real baseline of the minimum needed versus what is needed in 
year one versus what would be nice to have at some point.  

c. This will be discussed at a special meeting next Friday, June 8th at 10:30am. 
4. Dispatch RFI reply summary. 

a. Three replies.  Two for out of state locations, one in state. 
b. Per Chief Dudeck, the NJ State Police will not allow PD dispatch to be 

located outside the state! 
c. We need to decide if this is a realistic option or not right away.  Impacts 

morale of current dispatchers, impacts their pensions and their careers.  
Impacts what we do with radio equipment.  All of this has to get set soon or 
we will not be ready for January 1, 2013. 

d. Special meeting next Friday, June 8th at 10:30am to meet with the one 
vendor offering in state dispatch. 

 
 

Other business.    None 
 
 

Public Comments: Scott Sillars had comments on cost and schedule. 
  

 
Adjournment 
 
Attending: Dick Woodbridge, Bob Altman, Jo Butler, Bernie Miller, Kevin Wilkes, 
Administrator Bruschi, Chief Dudeck, Acting Chief Morgan, Lt. Toole, Captain Sutter, 
Bob Gregory,  Mark Freda  


